COUNTY OF LASSEN
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
FOR
CONSTRUCTION INSPECTOR
FOR THE INSTALLATION OF TRAFFIC SIGNALS

The Lassen County Department of Public Works is now accepting proposals for a consultant or a consulting
firm to complete the necessary construction inspection services for the installation of signalized traffic
signals at two locations on the Skyline Road Extension construction project. This project is located in
Lassen County just east of the City of Susanville.

This work is subject to State contract nondiscrimination and compliance requirements pursuant to
Government Code, Section 12990.

Proposal information is available from the Lassen County Public Works Department, 707 Nevada Street,
Suite 4, Susanville, CA 96130, or call (530) 251-8288.

The County of Lassen reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.

For the County of Lassen

Larry Millar, Director
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